
 
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
Contact:  
Rick Jackson, Public Relations Manager  
Birmingham Water Works  
Phone: 205.244.4221  
Email: Rick.Jackson@bwwb.org  
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

RESCIND BOIL WATER ALERT 

 WESTERN AREA OF  

THE BIRMINGHAM WATER WORKS SYSTEM 

ALONG US HIGHWAY-78 

 

May 14, 2024 - A portion of the Birmingham Water Works water system was shut down 

on May 10, 2024, due to a water main break. The damage resulted in the loss of water 

pressure to several areas of the western part of the water system. Daily testing was 

conducted to verify the safety of the drinking water.  

As of 9:00 AM, Tuesday, May 14, 2024, the “Boil Water Alert” for the western area of the 

Birmingham Water Works system along US Highway-78 is officially rescinded and an “All 

Clear” is issued. Water from all areas of the Birmingham Water Works system is safe to 

drink. This action officially rescinds the notice that was issued on May 10, 2024. The 

following areas can resume normal operations:   
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Cities and Towns 

Adamsville 

Fultondale 

 

Neighborhoods 

Forestdale 

Sandusky 

Pratt City 

Lewisburg 

Upper Coalburg 

Coalburg 

Mineral Springs 

Pinkney City 

Hayes Highland 

Greenleas Heights 

Smithfield Estates 

Zion Heights 

Westwood 

Union Grove 

Hillview 

 

 

 
About Birmingham Water Works:  
Founded in 1951, Birmingham Water Works (BWW) serves nearly 770,000 people in Jefferson, Shelby, Blount, St. 

Clair, and Walker counties. The BWWB operates four filtration plants, a certified testing laboratory and has more 

than 4,000 miles of pipe in its distribution network and remains one of the nation’s leading water providers. 
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